
• F=PL. 

May 31, 2022 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 

FILED 5/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03298-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Information Concerning Hurricane Elsa and Tropical Storm Fred 
Storm Restoration Costs - 20220000 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

For informational purposes, Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") is submitting confidential 
sortable spreadsheets that support the Hurricane Elsa and Tropical Storm Fred storm restoration 
costs. The confidential searchable spreadsheets contain the data documenting the receipt, review, 
adjustment where appropriate, and payment of Hurricane Elsa and Tropical Storm Fred costs 
incurred for line contractors and vegetation contractors, along with the additional information 
identified in paragraph 16 of the Hurricane Irma Stipulation and Settlement 1 ("Settlement 
Agreement") which was approved by the Commission in Order No. PSC-2019-0319-S-EI, Docket 
No. 20180049-EI. FPL is also submitted on this date a Request for Confidential Classification of 
the confidential sortable spreadsheets identified in this letter. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing at (561) 304-
5134 or Russell.badders@fpl.com. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Russell A. Badders 
Russell A. Badders 

1 At page 4 of its August 1, 2019 Final Order Approving Settlement Agreement, Order No. PSC-2019-0319-S-EI, the 
Commission noted that the settlement included the following: "FPL wi ll provide extensive supporting documentation 
in virtual (sortable spreadsheet) or physical files, e.g. , regular and overtime payroll and related overheads, App data, 
travel data. [Section 16]." 




